


The Japanese Club will be hosting a 

Culture Shock meeting before leaving 

school to enjoy dinner together at 

Kabuto Restaurant. They will talk 

about cultural differences between 

Japan and America and share their 

experience. They plan to leave school 

around 4:00 pm for Kabuto. 



French Club will be having their 

November meeting tomorrow right 

after school in room 218 until 4 pm. 

Join them as they learn about 

Thanksgiving in Canada (yes! It's 

true!) and be ready for the holiday 

with lots of Thanksgiving vocab to 

impress friends and family alike!



Attention all track athletes not in a 

winter sport. You will have a call out 

meeting tomorrow in the cafeteria at 

3:10. This meeting is to inform you 

that winter weight training will start 

the Tuesday after Thanksgiving, 

November 30th. They will meet at the 

field house at 3:10 to warm up.



The GSA will meet in 

Room 120 Monday 

from 3-3:45.  Hope to 

see you there!



#WatchSunmanDearborn


